
 

 
 

We will be at Dick's Sporting Goods (Upper Level Mall Entrance) 

 

THIS SUNDAY April 28th, from 12-2 

 

Come see us to meet some of our staff, get registration forms, turn in 

paperwork; or just get the registrations process started. 

 

We are SO excited for our 2019 season!!!!   Hope to see you there. 
 


